
 

 

 

TO: Residents in Project Area 18-01 

FROM: Nate Christensen, Project Engineer 

DATE: June 1, 2018 

SUBJECT: Periodic Water Shut-Offs on Monday, June 4th 
City Project Nos.: 18-01 

 

On Monday, June 4th (weather permitting), the City will be connecting your water service to the new 
watermain on 8th Street.  This will require a temporary one to two hour shut down of your water supply. 
 
The shut-off will affect properties on 8th Street (east of Johnson Avenue). 
 
The work will be beginning at 7:00 a.m. until approximately 5:00 p.m.  As a courtesy reminder, the 
contractor will knock on your door to let you know that they will be beginning work on your connection.   
 
We realize that shutting off the water is troublesome for everyone involved; however, we will make every 
attempt to have the water back on as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

 

 


